
McGill University 

principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

November 21, 1938

My dear Consul,

I have enquired and find that the names 

suggested are, either Dr. H.B.Cushing or Dr. R. R. Stzuthers.

If you will let ce know which doctor you choose I will be glad 

to get in touch with him for you.

It was so nice to make your acquaintance this morning 

Very sincerely yours,

M. Jrzezinaki,
Consul General for Poland, 
1410 Stanley street.


